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Welcome Guests  To better connect with you we encourage you to  

complete a guest registration card located in the pew pockets. You may 

drop it in the offering plate OR bring it to welcome center in the lobby so 

that we can greet you and give you a welcome packet.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Photos are scheduled this week! Please remember to come to the 

church for your photo appointment this Thursday, Friday or Saturday. If 

you haven’t signed up or need to confirm your time, contact Avis 

Whitesel. 

 

Approved minutes from the January Congregational Council meeting and 
draft minutes from the March 18 Congregational Council  

meeting are available on the narthex bulletin board. Any additions or 

corrections to the 3/18 minutes should be communicated to Avis 

Whitesel no later than May 15. 

 

Men’s Softball: Interested in playing on the church's softball team? All 

ages (14 and up) and experience levels are welcome. Games start in late 

April and run through the end of July. Contact Nathan Hoover for more 

information.  

 

“Where do my children go during worship?” 

 

9:00 a.m. for Children:  Children’s Church Pre-Kindergarten 

through 5th grade will be joining us for the first part of the service and 

then will be released to their classes mid-service. If you are not staying 

for Sunday School, please pick your child up from their classroom in a 

timely manner.  

  

10:30 a.m. for Children:  Kids' Worship and Sunday School 

Drop your children off in B1 before the service or keep them with you 

during the first part of the service and they will be dismissed to chil-

dren’s Sunday School mid-service.  Please pick your child up from 

their classroom in a timely manner after the service.  

  

Pre-Kindergarten - 1st Grade classes meet in the room across from the 
men's restroom and classes for 2nd - 5th Grade meet downstairs in 

B1. If you're visiting during either service, please fill out a Cherub/Junior 

Church Attendance Card, located in the pew rack, and bring your child 

to meet their teacher in the narthex when the children are dismissed 

from the service.  

  

A staffed Nursery for infants and toddlers is available during the 

entirety of both services. 

Thrive Overnight 6:30 p.m. Friday through 11:30 a.m. Saturday. Meet 

at the church. Contact Pastor Jeff with any questions. 

 

Impact, Young Adults: Join us today after the 2nd service at the  

Raboci/Conrady compound for a fun afternoon of lunch, and fun  

outdoor games on the field. Meatball subs and table settings will be pro-

vided; please bring a dish to share, a drink, and lawn chairs. Contact  

Chad & Em Brubaker or Brent & Avis Whitesel with any questions.  

30 DAYS OF PRAYER FOR THE MUSLIM WORLD 

May 15 – June 14, 2018 
 

WorldChristian.com calls the North American church each year (since 

1993) to learn about, pray for and embrace our World’s Muslim  

Neighbors with Faith, Hope and Love. 

 

• This mobilization is part of an international movement that coincides 

annually with the important Muslim month of Ramadan. 

• Christians in many countries passionately pray for Muslims during a 

time of the year when many of them are more deeply aware of spiritu-

al matters. 

• Get your copy of the 2018 informative prayer guide booklet located 

on the narthex literature rack.  There are booklets available for the 

Adults and “Just for Kids”.   

Questions?  See Stan Eyster, Outreach Committee member 

 
We will have a special Congregational Council meeting at 5:15 
pm on Wednesday (during Eat ‘n Run).  Please pick up an 
information packet at the Welcome Center today so you can 
be prepared for our discussion! Then join us on Wednesday at 
5:15 pm for a meal and our meeting! 

p 


